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September 23, 2021

Federal Communications Commission

To whom it may concern

Subject : Affirmation of No Changes

We, Hughes Network System, having a business address at 11717 Exploration Lane, Germantown, MD 20876,
USA, affirm that no changes have been made to the New Model with a change in FCC ID and is identical in design
and construction with Microchip Technology Inc.’s Previous Model.

The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the New Module with a change in FCC
ID.

Description: 2.4GHz WiFi Module
Previous Model: WFI32EQ1UE
Previous FCCID: 2ADHKWFI32EQ1 (Date of Original certification: 07/01/2020)

New Model: WFI32EO1UE-HUGHES
New FCC ID: K3Y-MC-WLAN

Hughes Network systems will place its new model name and FCC ID on the label of the device.

Details and supporting documents are captured in the Exhibits.
Should you have any other questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me directly

Your sincerely,

Company Officer: NorBert Owona

Telephone Number:  +1(301) 601-7482
Email: norbert.owona@hughes.com
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